

UNIVERSITY OF NAIROBI

OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY, VICE-CHANCELLOR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

FROM: DVC (AA)

DATE: 17/3/2021

TO: Undermentioned;

College Principals

Deputy Principals

Director, Odel Campus

Director, SWA

Director, Corporate Affairs

Director, Security & Safety Services

Director, Kisumu Campus

Director, Mombasa Campus

Dean of Students

Finance Officer

Procurement Manager

Chief Medical Officer

Estates Manager

Manager, Construction and Maintenance

Principal Catering Officer

Registrar, Administration

Registrar, Planning

Registrar, Academics

Transport Officer

Director, ICT

SUBJECT: POSTPONEMENT OF UNIVERSITY OF NAIROBI ANNUAL SPORTS DAY

The above subject matter refers.

Following the UON Sports day Local Organizing Committee (LOC) and subsequent UEB meeting of Tuesday the 16th March, 2021, the current trend of Covid 19 Pandemic was considered. On the basis of this, it has been decided that the UON 2021 Sports day slated for 19th March, 2021 be postponed to a later date.

We apologize for any inconveniences caused.

JULIUS A. OGENG'O, DSc.

DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR

ACADEMIC AFFARS

AND

PROFESSOR OF HUMAN ANATOMY